Important Message from Chairman

Dear Parent, Assalaamu alaikum wa Rahmatullahi wa Barakatuhu. We hope that you and your family are doing well by the grace of Almighty Allah. The prevailing situation is definitely a very tough and severe test for all.

In this stressful and fretting period let us remain steadfast, seek forgiveness from our Lord, organize regular prayers at home and do charity. It is a good chance to memorize and understand the Holy Quran as much as possible and to read books of Hadith and other Islamic literature.

Children too should be included in this family routine. We pray to Allah SWT to protect the Azaan family of students, Parents, staff and all from every calamity and to bless them with eternal peace and happiness. Do take care. Wassalaamu alaikum.